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Start the new year with a new video! 
Drawing Connections: Castillo de San Marcos National Monument 

 

  

Hurricanes, pirates, and cannonballs: oh my! The newest video in our Drawing 
Connections series features the oldest masonry fort in the continental United 
States: Castillo de San Marcos. The fort has repelled many threats over its 

centuries watching over St. Augustine, FL, but what about the current threat of 
climate change? What can the fort's past teach us as we respond to this all-

encompassing issue? 
 

View the video 

  

 

Climate Change Response Program 
Communications Corner \;§)I 

https://youtu.be/nFdvOE-UHLc
https://youtu.be/nFdvOE-UHLc


This is the seventh video in the Drawing Connections series. Check out the 
playlist of previous videos focused on sites as diverse as Yosemite, Fort 
Laramie, Cabrillo, Grand Canyon, Jean Lafitte, and Organ Pipe Cactus! 

 

  

  

  

Climate Change & National Parks 
Common Learning Portal Group 

Your NPS colleagues and coworkers are doing some really amazing 
work to understand, mitigate, adapt to, and communicate about the 
impacts of climate change. But there’s some considerable distance 
between the units of the National Park System. So how can we hear 
about issues elsewhere, learn from the successes of others, and 
collaborate on potential solutions? 
 
After almost a full year of quarantines and teleworking, the NPS has 
become pretty savvy about using digital communication platforms. 
The National Parks & Climate Change group on the NPS Common 
Learning Portal is one such tool. The group provides an informal 
opportunity to pose questions, share advice, and stay informed about 
new developments around climate change. Its another great way to stay 
connected with parks near and far! 

 

  

  

It's not too late to give another holiday gift! 

To make the new year really special for your climate-conscious 
coworkers, forward them this newsletter with an invitation to 
subscribe! This year is shaping up to be busy, with new articles and 
reports nearing publication, new interpretive media making a debut, 
and new training opportunities being offered.  

 

  

SUBSCRIBE 

  

 

AND MORE... 
 

Contact climate_change@nps.gov if you have any questions or would like to be added to our mailing list. 
View the archive of past newsletters. 

If you experience any difficulty accessing the information in this message, please contact us. We will try 
to assist you as best we can. This may include providing the information to you in an alternate format. 

      
   

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLr8uf42JALwfPsBukG_NVzDOmnR2CsYle
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLr8uf42JALwfPsBukG_NVzDOmnR2CsYle
https://mylearning.nps.gov/groups/climate-and-culture-community-of-practice/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/nKTDOjK/ClimateNPS?source_id=e099a84d-9788-48a8-b0b8-643299d57ad1&source_type=em&c=
mailto:climate_change@nps.gov
https://www.nps.gov/orgs/ccrp/newsletters.htm
mailto:climate_change@nps.gov
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